
 

The next public meeting will be held on  

Tuesday 6th August 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre starting at 6pm      

 

Our file of material for the Neighbourhood Plan continues to grow.  Much of 
it can be seen on the Carlyon Parish website, www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk   Once 
there go to the Neighbourhood Plan pages via the tab on the left hand side 
of the home page.   

At the August meeting we welcome Kath Statham who is expert in much of 
the material in these plans.  She will present a report on a Local Landscape 
Character Assessment having taken a close look at the area the plan will 
cover. She will also want some input from local people about sites of 
particular relevance to this report so any knowledge you carry about the 
significant buildings and sites in our Parish will help to flesh out her work.  

There will also be more news on our public consultation event which – apart 
from offering a drink and a pasty – will provide a lot of display material to 
bring our plan to you and invite comments.  This event will be in the Porth 
Avallen Hotel from 6pm on Sunday September 29th. 

We appreciate hearing as many views as possible at our monthly meetings 
and they are also an opportunity to ask the Steering Group any questions 
you may have. 

If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions about the 
plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

August 2019 


